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Today’s boys...tomorrow’s gentlemen
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From the Principal
Cross Country
Our boys once again performed very 
well in the annual ACC Cross Country 
Carnival held on Thursday of this week. 
Competing as one of 58 schools, CBC 
won the event for the second time in the 
last four years. In the context of a very 
strong all round performance, the team 
was further successful in winning the 
Under 14 and Under 16 Divisions of the 
Carnival.

At our assembly earlier this week to wish 
the boys well for this event, we talked 
once again about personal excellence 
and the satisfaction that is achieved 
when you know you have done your best. 
Each of our competitors is entitled to feel 
the contentment and pride which come 
with this realisation. Congratulations to 
coaches Mr Adrian Correia and Mr Brent 

Butcher, to team captain, Alexander 
Ricciardo, and to all of the boys who 
trained hard and represented the College 
with such distinction.

Our success on this occasion means 
that we now hold the Boys’ Aggregate 
Trophies in each of the three major 
sporting carnivals conducted by the ACC 
– Swimming, Cross Country and Athletics. 
This is a remarkable achievement which 
is attributable to the talent and diligence 
of our competitors and coaches. Perhaps 
more importantly, it is a strong statement 
about the sense of pride and spirit that 
exists among the young men at our 
College.CBC Fremantle

51 Ellen Street  

Fremantle WA 6160

T  08 9336 2700

E  enquiries@cbcfremantle.wa.edu.au

www.cbcfremantle.wa.edu.au

Front page:  Jonathan Frampton running in the  

ACC Cross Country Carnival

mailto:www.cbcfremantle.wa.edu.au?subject=Newsletter%20enquiry
http://www.cbcfremantle.wa.edu.au


CBC Family and Community 
Mass

Thank you to all of those families who 
supported the school through their 
attendance at our Family Mass last 
Saturday. It was tremendous to see the 
Basilica near full and the combination 
of staff, parents and students in 
celebration and prayer was a powerful 
statement about our existence as a faith 
community. I am also aware that some 
of those in attendance were not Catholic 
and I am delighted that they consider 
our school and Church to be places of 
welcome and inclusion.

Our gratitude is also extended to the 
many people who contributed to the 
liturgy in different capacities. Particular 
thanks are extended to Fr Tony Maher 
for his celebration of the Mass, his 
illuminating homily and for his sense 
of humour so candidly displayed at the 
end of our service! As I have said before, 

his authenticity and ability to ‘connect’ 
with the congregation ensure that he is a 
special blessing to our school.

 Thank you also to Fr Andrew Chen 
who celebrated the Mass and is warmly 
welcomed to the wider community  
of CBC Fremantle. Mr Domenic Burgio 
was also conspicuous on the altar as he 
modelled his commitment to his faith in 
the ministry of Acolyte. Further thanks to  
Mrs Vera Moura for coordinating the 
Mass, and to Mr Shane Mancuso and the 
music students who were members of 
the band and choir. Their contributions 
certainly embellished the occasion for 
everyone in attendance.

Our second and final Family Mass for 
the year is scheduled for late next term 
and we look forward to another uplifting 
community celebration.

Mr Shaun Kenny
Principal

“... it is a strong 
statement about 
the sense of pride 
and spirit that exists 
among the young 
men at our College.” 
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Years 7 to 10 exams commence Monday 
10 June and run for approximately a 
week and a half. 

While examinations can be daunting, 
they present us all with an opportunity 
to show what we know and get feedback 
on what we need to know. Teachers want 
students to do well and we will provide 
extra support for students where we can.

Some things to remember:

•	 Know your examination timetable; 
place exam times on your Study 
Planner

•	 So that you can study prior to exams, 
homework often decreases. Plan how 
you will use this available time to 
study for all exams. Again, use your 
study planner.

•	 When studying, take notes, use a 
highlighter or Post-Its. Don’t study on 

your bed or in front of the television. 
In order to achieve your best, you 
need to study at your best.

•	 Have everything you need for an 
exam ready 24 hours in advance. This 
way you have an opportunity to get 
or purchase anything you may need.

•	 Know the exam rules – silence on 
entering the room, stationary in a 
clear container or plastic bag, use 
only a clear water bottle and no food.

•	 Once in the exam room, having 
followed directions, pick a desk 
where you will feel most comfortable.

•	 Use the reading time at the start 
of the exam properly. Read each 
question carefully and calmly. Plan 
how you may approach an essay. 
If you have choice, think of the 
positives and negatives in attempting 
each question.

•	 When working use all the available 
time. You should never stop looking 
for extra marks. Check your answers 
or add to some written sections. No-
one should close their paper until the 
supervisor says the time has finished.

•	 Above all, be prepared. A well-
prepared student soon calms down in 
an exam and performs well. 

You can download the Lower School 
exam timetable by visiting the  
Parent Notices web page of the CBC 
Community  section on the College 
website.

We wish all students the best of success 
over the examination period.

Mrs Jennifer Lawlor
Deputy Principal

Lower School Examinations
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Calendar
Week 5 Term 2

Monday 3 June
Western Australia Day 
Public Holiday

Tuesday 4 June
Years 11 and 12 exams continue 
Year 11 Material & Design Metal to  
Trade Training Centre

Wednesday 5 June
Science ICAS 
Kiwirrkurra meeting

Thursday 5 June
Mass 8.15am
Samson 1, 2, 3, 4

Friday 6 June
Year 11 and 12 exams conclude 

Saturday 7 June 
Jazz Orchestra at Clancy’s 
2.30-4.30pm

College Information
Exams timetable
The Upper School and Lower School exam timetables are available on the Parent Notices 
section of the College website. You can access this page under the CBC Community link 
along the top.

Canteen
The Canteen Roster is available to download on the Parent Notices section on the 
website.

Woolworths Earn & Learn is back
This community program enables schools throughout Australia to earn educational 
resources simply through the school community shopping at Woolworths. From Monday 
8 April, when staff and parents shop at Woolworths they can collect Woolworths Earn 
& Learn points from the checkout operator. There’ll be one point for every $10 spent 
(excluding liquor, tobacco, and gift cards). Students and parents are encouraged to bring 
collected stickers to reception at the College. 
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On Monday 10 June and Tuesday 11 June 
Mr David Kobler from Choicez Media 
will visit our College and run a series of 
seminars for students and parents.  

On Monday he will conduct a reflection 
day for our Year 12 students. The aim of 
the day is to present a powerful process 
of change that gives each young man a 
compelling vision of what he can do, be 
and offer to the world.

He will explore some of the big issues 
including masculine identity and how 
we can help young men avoid proving 
their manhood in toxic ways, including 
sexual conquest, pornography, alcohol 
abuse and violence. Instead, a new vision 
of relationships built on an accurate 
understanding of masculine strength 
and the positive role it can play with 

women, family members and the wider 
community is offered as an authentic 
pathway to happiness.

On Monday evening, David will present 
a talk to parents about the major 
challenges your child is facing as he goes 
through adolescence. Topics include:
• 	 Media, marketing and advertising 

and its impact on your child.
• 	 Alcohol and sexual decision-making.
• 	 The rapid growth of pornography and 

how it is affecting young men.
• 	 Rites of passage and your son’s 

journey to manhood.
• 	 How to parent your son through a 

sexually saturated society.

I strongly recommend that you make the 
time to come and hear the message that 
David has to offer.  He is skilled in helping 

parents come to a better understanding 
of how to help their sons navigate 
their journey to adulthood while being 
assailed by stealth advertising, a rampant 
consumer culture and unfiltered new 
technologies, which can expose our boys 
to explicit pornography and violent fantasy 
worlds packaged as entertainment. Please 
RSVP by Friday 7 June by sending an email 
to craigd@cbcfremantle.wa.edu.au .

On Tuesday David will offer a series of 
shorter age-appropriate workshops 
to students in Years 9 to 11. These 90 
minute sessions will deal with how to 
form positive relationships with girls and 
how to avoid diminishing their dignity by 
accessing pornography and engaging in 
the transmission of inappropriate content 
via their mobile phones (eg. “sexting”).

Campus Ministry

mailto:craigd%40cbcfremantle.wa.edu.au?subject=


David’s visit to our College last year was 
highly successful and we believe that his 
message had a profound effect on the 
Year 12 boys with whom he worked.   
We have decided to extend this message 
to a wider audience this year and we 
believe that his message will further 
support our values and help our 
community understanding of how our 
boys can become gentlemen.

Mr Craig Dowsett
Director of Religious Education  
and Identity

at 7pm on Monday 10 June 2013
with David Kobler from Choicez Media

A Crucial Night for Parents

RSVP by Friday 7 June
craigd@cbcfremantle.wa.edu.au
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Term 2 Week 5
Team 	 Match/Training Details 	 Day / Time 	 Venue 

Football	 1st Junior v Seton	 Thursday 4.00pm	 Fremantle Park 
	 2nd Junior v Peter Carnley	 Monday 4.00pm	 Peter Carnley 
	 2nd XVIII v Applecross SHS	 Wednesday 4.00pm	 Fremantle Park

Weights Room	 Fitness training 	 Wed to Fri 3.20 - 4.20pm	 CBC Gym

Sport Fixtures



jazz
Sunday 30 June
from 4pm to 7pm

South Fremantle Football Club
Fremantle Oval
Parry St, Fremantle

Tickets $10 Adults, $5 school age children
Family rate $30 (2 adults + up to 4 children)
Drinks available from bar, BYO nibbles

Tickets available at the door

at the club
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Community Notices   
It is the policy of CBC Fremantle to distribute information when requested regarding community activities and details about 
educational programmes. This does not imply that CBC endorses these activities or the information. Please provide information  
in an unformatted Word document to enquiries@CBCFremantle.wa.edu.au. Submissions will be accepted at the discretion of  
CBC Fremantle.

Curtin University
Curtin University has two upcoming events for parents of Year 10 and 12 students who may be faced with questions about 
high school subject selection, the TISC process, course and university selection. These events are intended to provide parents 
with what they need to know about the TISC process and how university preferences work, admissions, scholarships, university 
support services and also provide opportunities to talk one-on-one with faculty representatives about specific courses, and with 
current students about their university experiences.

Year 10 Parent Information Evening
Date:	 Tuesday 11 June
Time:	 Expo and refreshments on arrival at 5.00pm
Formal presentations from 5.45pm - 7.00pm
Location:	Elizabeth Jolley Lecture Theatre
Curtin Bentley Campus
Map and parking information

It is important to register! To find out more about these events and to register, please visit curtin.edu.au/pie or contact us on  
(08) 9266 1000.

Year 12 Parent Information Evening
Date:	 Wednesday 12 June
Time:	 Expo and refreshments on arrival at 5.00pm
Formal presentations from 5.45pm - 7.00pm
Location:	Elizabeth Jolley Lecture Theatre
Curtin Bentley Campus
Map and parking information

mailto:enquiries%40CBCFremantle.wa.edu.au?subject=Submission%20for%20CBC%20Newsletter
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Help the Homeless Art Auction
4.30pm, Saturday 8 June. Registration from 3.30pm. Includes performance by The Starlight Hotel Choir 5pm.  
Auction 5.30pm. Refreshments provided.

New venue: Fremantle Town Hall  
Parking: Henderson Street Car Park
Open for viewing 3 - 5pm Friday 7 June, 12 noon - 5pm Saturday 8 June

Telephone bids  available
Mastercard, Visa, eftpos
No cheques, cash or Amex

Award-winning artists supporting: 
Freo Street Doctor mobile health clinic serves the physical and mental needs of homeless, at-risk, marginalised people 
with low or no income, transients, substance abuse and those with diagnosed and undiagnosed mental 
illness.
The Sisters’ Place is a project of St Patrick’s Community Support Centre, supported by five congregations of 
religious women and staffed by Sisters and other volunteers drawn from the community. It provides a safe bed at night to 
homeless women who sleep in the parks and streets of Fremantle. 
The Fremantle Multicultural Centre crisis and short term accommodation programme assists migrants and 
refugees who are homeless or about to become homeless.

Opening night RSVP telephone 9440 0669/9384 8492 or email roseanne.thomas@dorsogna.com.au.
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St Mary’s High Tea Fundraiser
Sunday 16 June at St Mary’s Cathedral Parish Centre, from 12.00 noon to 2.30pm
Cost $50 per person (80 limited seats on offer)

Come and be the foundation of our first social fundraiser event. Experience fine high tea with your partners, family and friends. 
There will be silent auctions, raffles and door prizes. Proceeds go towards educational materials for orphanages in Brazil.

Tickets are available at the Piety Stall or the Cathedral Cafe. RSVP and payment must be in before 2 June. For more information  
contact Tammy at smcpps@yahoo.com.au.

Rockingham Rams Football Club
Rockingham Rams (featuring Brendan Fevola) versus Waroona
Sunday 26 May 2013, gates Open 10am, bounce down at 2.30pm
Tickets are $8.00. Tickets can be pre-purchased at www.rockinghamrams.com.au or at the gate on game day.
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